
 

 

 

 

 

 
22nd February 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
In the Summer Term 2022, The Park School is being offered the chance to enjoy a 
FREE after school MUSIC CLUB.  The club will focus on music production techniques 
(garage band for example) as well as playing instruments. 
 
Short Breaks is funded by Surrey County Council. The provision of music as a free after 
school club is a unique opportunity for secondary school pupils to sample a skill which 
is outside the curriculum. 
 
The club will take place on Tuesday afternoons after school for 10 weeks at The Park 
School and end at 4.30pm – Parents / Carers must be available to collect their child at 
4.30pm.   
 
All pupils are welcome to apply but places are limited so it will be on a first come, first 
served basis.   
 
It is intended to start the sessions on Tuesday 26th April 2022. 
 
Please reply stating your interest by email to frances.ward@thepark.surrey.sch.uk by 
Friday March 4th 2022. 
 
A requirement of the Short Breaks funders is that all pupils will be asked to provide their 
full name, home postcode, ethnicity, primary and secondary need; please include these 
details in your email.  
 
We very much hope that you will be able to take part in this one-off opportunity. 
   
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Frances Ward 
Music Teacher KS3 
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